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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary 
School, these should be reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his absence, 
concerns should be reported to the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss Macklearn. The 

School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James. 
 

Our School Value this week is: Creation 
“You can’t use up creativity. The more you use, the more you have.” - Maya Angelou 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Her Majesty, The Queen 
Over the course of the week the children have shown their respect to The Queen through 
their classwork, including prayers and in Worship. This afternoon we came together as a 
school to sing some special hymns dedicated to Her Majesty and to acknowledge and 
celebrate her amazing life of service and dedication to the country. If you are able to go up 
to Westminster Palace with your child over the weekend, please do let their class teacher 
know next week, as it would be lovely for the rest of their class to hear of the experience. I 
hope you are able to spend some time with your family on Monday to watch the funeral 
service and to remember The Queen in your own way. 
 

School Life 
The children are getting into their new routines in class and Reception have done very well 
in their first full week of school. Our corridor and hall displays are beginning to come alive 
with some beautiful artwork, which we hope you will be able to see over the coming weeks if 
you need to come in to school. Our extra-curricular clubs begin next week, which I know the 
children are excited about and will enjoy. I am very grateful to Mrs Forster, Mr King and Miss 
De Boissiere for all their help in planning and arranging for the clubs to be in place.  
 
I hope you found the “Meet the Teacher” session helpful and informative this week, and 
thank you to all the parents who were able to join the meetings. If you have any questions or 
queries following the meetings, please do not hesitate to get in touch with your child’s class 
teacher who will help clarify anything. The slides from the meetings will be emailed to you, 
and you will be able to access them from the school website: 
https://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/parents/parent-meetings-and-information  
 

Scooters and Bikes 
If your child is coming to school on their scooter or bike, please remind them to dismount 
before they get to the boundary fence of the school, as the pavement area is very congested 
in the morning. This also applies to parents who are cycling, as we want to make sure we 
avoid any collisions and injuries. Scooters are not to ridden by children on the playground 
after school, so please ensure your child Is not doing this as the playground is very busy and 
congested and scooters damage the soft wet pour surface surrounding the Activity Trail. 
 

The Activity Trail 
We are very fortunate to have our Activity Trail on the playground, and the children love 
using it during the school day to help develop their gross motor skills and upper body 
strength. Children are welcome to use the Activity Trail at the end of the school day, but his 
is on the condition that they are supervised by their responsible adult 
(parent/carer/childminder). We have clear rules and guidance that the children follow during 
the school day (which are on the walls of the playground), and these rules should be 
adhered to if you allow your child to use the Activity Trail after 3.15pm. There are occasions 
when non-school age siblings are using the Activity Trail with minimal supervision from 
parents/carers. The last thing that we would want is an injury to a child from using the 
Activity Trail as a result of not being supervised by their responsible adult. School staff are 
not responsible for supervising children on the Activity Trail, but will speak to them if they are 
not using the equipment safely or in line with our playground rules.  
 

Mr David Aldridge 
You will have seen my email earlier in the week letting you know of the sad passing of Mr 
David Aldridge, who was the Headteacher of Bishop Perrin School for many years. Please 
remember him and his family in your thoughts and prayers. 
 

Best wishes, Mr Corke 

https://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/parents/parent-meetings-and-information


Please remember that Bishop Perrin is a nut-free school. 

ATTENDANCE   
The previous week’s attendance;  
 

CLASS % 

Friendship 100.00 

Endurance 95.33 

Peace      96.64 

Forgiveness      99.64 

Reverence         98.33 

Service      95.64 

Justice   84.62 

 
Well done to Friendship class for 100% attendance.  

 
CELEBRATION WORSHIP  
Those children presented with a certificate for their hard 
work, great improvement or good behaviour this week 
are: 
 

CLASS % 

Friendship Ben 

Endurance Imogen 

Peace      Ellis 

Forgiveness      Ella 

Reverence         Caitlin 

Service      Josh T 

Justice   Jay 

 
 
 

CWP AFTERNOON TEA FOR RECEPTION 
AND YEAR 1 PARENTS 
Please find attached an invite to the Bishop Perrin 
Reception and Year 1: Afternoon Tea with Richmond 
Child and Young People’s Wellbeing Service.  
 
Come along and meet with the Child and Young People’s 
Wellbeing Service on Tuesday 27th September 2022, 
2.15 – 3.15 pm in School.  
 
If you would like to attend please email or call the school 
office to book, so we know how many people to expect 
and cater for. 
 

NEWSLETTER HIGHLIGHTS 
The Governors met for an Extraordinary Board meeting 

on Wednesday 7th September. They elected Fr David 

Cloake as Chair, Mr Russell Nimmo and Mrs Alwyn 

Williams as Co- Vice Chairs for the next one-year term 

of office.  

 

The Governors were pleased to welcome the new 

members of staff that have joined the school this year.  

 

Governors are looking forward to further working with the 

school for the next year ahead. 

 

 

BEE-LIEVE RUGBY FUN DAY AT LONDON 

IRISH 
-Sunday 2nd October 

You will recall from last year that as a school we became 

involved with “Bee-lieve”, a local charity that supports 

and promotes wellbeing in schools. We were able to 

raise some money for them with a mufti day, and in 

doing so we received some very supportive resources 

from Bee-leive, along with some funding to send a 

member of staff on some specialised training. We are 

looking to continue our involvement with Bee-lieve, and 

in doing so would like to let you know about their rugby 

fun-day at London Irish Rugby Club on Sunday 2nd 

October. It is completely free, with lots of parking 

available. If you would like your child/ren to attend, 

please click on the link below to register so the 

organisers have an idea of how many children to expect. 

If you are able to attend, we hope you have a great 

afternoon! https://forms.gle/iEEaAHU31nFL9rg8A  

 

 

A NEW SHORT BREAK PROVISION OPENS 

IN RICHMOND 
KEEN2Go is a weekly social club for young people with 

autism and/or learning disabilities resident in the 

borough of Richmond.   

• Age range: 8 to 18 years. 

• When: The club runs on Mondays from 4pm to 7pm 

during term times. 

• Where: Richmond Library Annex, Quadrant Road, 

Richmond, TW9 1DH. 

 

The club is part of the Aiming High Short Breaks Offer so 

is free to attend. For more details please click the 

following link; KEEN2Go 

 

 

 

 
 

https://forms.gle/iEEaAHU31nFL9rg8A
https://kr.afcinfo.org.uk/pages/local-offer/information-and-advice/short-breaks/aiming-high-short-break-schemes/keen2go-u18-social-club


Please remember that Bishop Perrin is a nut-free school. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

YEAR 5 RESIDENTIAL JOURNEY – ISLE OF 
WIGHT, MAY 2023 
Year 5 Parents and Carers will have received a 
communication this week containing the details of Year 
5’s residential trip to the Isle of Wight, taking place in 
May 2023.  
 
Please visit the school shop site to make payment for 
the deposit by the 30th September. 
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool   
 
 

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL JOURNEY – 
BOWLES ROCKS, JUNE 2023 
Year 6 Parents and Carers will have received a 
communication this week containing the details of Year 
6’s residential trip to Bowles Rocks, taking place in June 
2023.  
 
Please visit the school shop site to make payment for 
the deposit by Friday 14th October. 
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool   
 
 

YEAR 4 ROMAN VERULAMIUM TRIP 
Year 4 will visit the Roman Verulamium on Friday 21st 
October via coach. 
 
The cost for this trip has been subsidised by the School 
Association and will cost £11.50 per child. Please log on 
and make this payment by the 17th October. 
 
You will need to supply your child with a packed lunch 
from home for this trip. 
 

GIRLS FOOTBALL AT BEDFONT SPORTS 
CLUB 
Weetabix Wildcats involves non-competitive football 
sessions for girls who want to give it a go for the very 
first time or want to play with other girls their own age. 
Most importantly, Weetabix Wildcats is all about having 
loads of fun and meeting new amazing friends.  
 
Bedfont Sports Club 
Start Date - Tuesday 6th September to Tuesday 20th 
December 
Time: 5pm-6pm 
Venue address - Bedfont Sports Club, Hatton Road, 
Feltham, TW14 9JR 
Booking link - 
https://faevents.thefa.com/eventoverview?eventid=6925  
 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
Please be reminded, when booking in for Breakfast Club, 
that you must do so by 2pm the day before, this enables 
us to arrange the appropriate staffing levels for the 
following morning’s club.  

 
 
EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS – PAYMENTS  
The payment system will be open next week for you to 
complete the outstanding payment(s) for the extra-
curricular activity clubs. The payment deadline is Friday 
23rd September.  

 
 
YEAR R – 2 SPARE UNDERWEAR, SOCKS 
ETC 
From time to time children will have toileting accidents at 
school, please can children in Year R – 2 provide spare 
underwear, socks and/or tights within their PE Kits please. 
Also, if you have recently borrowed school underwear 
please can you return them to school ASAP, thank you.  

 
 
DIARY  
19th September Bank Holiday – School Closed 

20th September Y6 to St Augustine’s Church 
 

26th September 
Y6 Lensbury Canoeing and Kayaking 
Trip Packed Lunch and Spare Clothing 

Required  
27th September Y5 Magistrates Visit  

27th September YR & Y1 CWP Afternoon Tea 
 2:15 – 3:15PM @ BP School 

28th September Y6 Junior Citizen  

30th September Y5 IOW Deposit Deadline 

30th September  Y2 to Whitton Library  

4th October School Photographs  

5th October Y4 to Whitton Library  

10th October Y1 Florence Nightingale & Mary 
Seacole Workshop 

11th October Y4 to St Augustine’s Church  

11th October Parent Interviews Y1 only - Virtual 

12th October Parent Interviews 3:30 – 7:30, face to 
face 

13th October Parent Interviews 2:30 – 5:30, virtual  

17th October Y6 to Whitton Library 

21st October Y4 Roman Museum Trip  
Packed Lunch Required 

24 – 28 October Half Term – School Closed 

4th November YR to Whitton Library  

 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool
https://faevents.thefa.com/eventoverview?eventid=6925

